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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WAINFLEET 
 

NOTICE OF PARTIAL ROAD CLOSURE AND CONVEYANCE OF TOWNSHIP OWNED LANDS 
 MOORE ROAD NORTH ROAD ALLOWANCE 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Corporation of the Township of Wainfleet proposes to pass a by-law at an 
upcoming Council meeting on July 9, 2024, to authorize the partial closure and sale of a Road 
Allowance (approx. 901 sq. metres or 0.223 acres) known as part of Moore Road North, legally 
described as Part of the Road Allowance between Lots 13 & 14 and Part of Lot 13, Concession 1 
Wainfleet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As per the Township’s Land Disposal Policy, the Township intends to declare the site surplus and 
execute an Agreement of Purchase and Sale at an estimated market value with an adjacent 
land owner.  
 
Written submission 
To provide written input, mail or email your comments to Amber Chrastina, Deputy Clerk before  
9 a.m. on Friday, July 5, 2024. 
 
Amber Chrastina, Deputy Clerk  
Township of Wainfleet,  
31940 Highway #3, P.O. Box 40 
Wainfleet ON L0S 1V0. 
achrastina@wainfleet.ca  

Please be advised that any written submissions may be collected, used and publicly disclosed 
by members of Council and Township staff and will form part of the public record. 

More Information 

For questions or comments about the proposed disposal of property, please contact Lindsay Earl, 
Manager of Community & Development Services at 905-899-3463 ext. 288 or at learl@wainfleet.ca  

Dated at the Township of Wainfleet this 28th day of June, 2024. 
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